
 
 

 

 
D.V.A. CIRCULAR NO. 2022 – 10     March 25, 2022 

 
 

NEW DVA GOVERNORS, OFFICERS, & COMMITTEE HEADS 
 

At the Annual General Meeting of Dasmariñas Village Association (the “Association”) 

held on March 13, 2022, the members of the Association elected the following to the 

Board of Governors: 

 

Governor Term 

Dr. Rouel M. Azores Two years (2022 to 2024) 

Philip Dexter Ang Two years (2022 to 2024) 

Fernando L. Imperial Two years (2022 to 2024) 

 

They will join the four Governors who are serving the second year of their two-year 

terms, namely: Leopoldo P. Campos; Edgardo P. Reyes; Leopoldo G. Camara; and 

Jose Ma. L. De Venecia. 

 

Following the adjournment of the Annual General Meeting, the newly-elected Board 

of Governors held its Organizational Meeting and elected the following as officers of 

the Association: 

 

Officer Position 

Jose Ma. L. De Venecia  President and Chairman of the Board 

Leopoldo P. Campos Vice President and Vice Chairman of the 
Board 

Leopoldo G. Camara Treasurer 

Philip Dexter Ang Corporate Secretary 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 



 

 
 
 

 

At the Organizational Meeting, the Board of Governors also assigned Chairpersons to 

the following Committees: 

 

Committee Chairperson 

Building & Construction Jose Ma. L. De Venecia (Co-Chair) 
Leopoldo P. Campos (Co-Chair) 

Community Affairs/ Beautification/ Sports Fernando L. Imperial 

Finance Leopoldo G. Camara 

Health & Wellness Dr. Rouel M. Azores 

IT Transformation & Communication Philip Dexter Ang 

Legal Carlos Martin M. Tayag 

Maintenance Leopoldo P. Campos 

Traffic Management, Security & Safety Leopoldo P. Campos (Co-Chair) 

Manuel M. Mañalac (Co-Chair) 

Special Projects Edgardo P. Reyes (Co-Chair) 

Leopoldo G. Camara (Co-Chair) 

Grievance Carlos Martin M. Tayag  

 

During the Annual General Meeting, a resident expressed a personal desire to 

contribute to the betterment of the community. We encourage all like-minded 

residents who would like to join a committee to send an email to 

dvaadmin@dva.org.ph indicating the committee they would like to join. The email 

shall be forwarded to the relevant committee chair for consideration.  

 

DVA thanks you for your continued support and assure you of your Board’s 

commitment to serve Dasmariñas Village and its members. 

 
DVA MANAGEMENT 
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